

**QUESTION NO 9**

**By Councillor Osler for answer by  
the Convener of the Transport and  
Environment Committee at a meeting  
of the Council on 27 June 2024**

At the Transport and Environment Committee on the 23<sup>rd</sup>  
May, Labour, SNP and Greens agreed to a Workshop

*” to investigate if a workable way to consider residential  
amenity as part of the review framework can be found”*

Can the Convenor please tell me

**Question**           **(1)** Out of the following list who has been invited to attend this  
workshop –

- Officers
- Members of the Committee
- Impacted Ward Councillors
- Related Stakeholder Groups
- Community Councils
- Resident Groups
- Other Members of the Public

**Answer**           **(1)**

**Question**           **(2)** What is the date of the Workshop?

**Answer**           **(2)**